
From: Michael Wolff <[REDACTED]>
Sent: Sunday, April 3, 2016 2:02 PM
To: jeffrey E.
Subject: Re:

On the usual cycle they would not have books until June. But I will query again. I would not wait for books to put a response in place. Your maximum point of influence is probably now, in the editing stage, when they are trying to minimize risks of litigation or adverse press. Of course, you can't respond point by point, because you won't have seen it. Hence, you're negotiating blindly. But once the book is edited and vetted the house will have a vested interest in defending its decisions. C2

On Sunday, April 3, 2016 at 9:53 AM, jeffrey E. <jeevacation@gmail.com> wrote:

do you think we are closer to being able to get an advance copy of the book?

--

AO please note

The information contained in this communication is confidential, may be attorney-client privileged, may constitute inside information, and is intended only for the use of the addressee. It is the property of JEE

Unauthorized use, disclosure or copying of this communication or any part thereof is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. If you have received this communication in error, please notify us immediately by return e-mail or by e-mail to jeevacation@gmail.com, and destroy this communication and all copies thereof, including all attachments. copyright -all rights reserved